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OPENING BY RITUAL:  
Meeting called to order by Commandant Burt Helmka at 1900 hours. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited, followed by prayer by Acting Chaplain Ben Wells.  

Members in attendance:  11 

 

 

ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS: 
Commandant      Burt Helmka       P 

Sr. Vice Commandant     Ben Wells  P 

Jr. Vice Commandant      Joe Wright  P 

Judge Advocate      Ray Sturm  P 

Jr. Past Commandant      Ben Wells  P 

Adjutant       Norm Huffman  A 

By-Laws Committee Chairman     Danny Fischio  A 

Chaplain       Bill Collins  A 

Color Guard Commander     Woody Bowman  P 

Historian       Joe Wright  P 

Newsletter Editor     Ray Sturm   P 

Paymaster       Joe Wright  P 

Quartermaster       Bill Collins   A 

Rifle Pistol Team Captain     Ray Sturm   P 

Sgt-at-Arms       James Galvin   P 

Web Sergeant       Joe Wright   P 

Young Marine Commander   Ray Sturm              P 
 

 

APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP:  Application for Marine Shayne Jarosz was presented. 

Motion made and second to accept Shayne for membership. Shayne was sworn in, followed by prayer 

by Acting Chaplain Ben Wells. 

 

ADJUTANT’S REPORT:  Minutes from the August meeting were posted on the Detachment website 

and in the newsletter.   

 

CORRESPONDENCE: None 

 

PAYMASTER:   The financial report was given by Paymaster, Joe Wright.  

 Checking:     $10,099.36 

Savings:     $  2,267.48 

 Total assets:     $12,366.84 

 

CHAPLAIN REPORT:  Marine Warren Lindgren passed away on September 19, 2022. Services were 

held on September 27,2022.  
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COMMANDANT: Have not received any comments related to our current bylaws in preparation of 

pending bylaw updates. The updates will occur in the very near future. Possible fellowship meeting 

away from the post to have breakfast or dinner and get to know each other better.   

 

SENIOR VICE: No report 

 

JUNIOR VICE:  Will start working on bylaw changes. 

 

JUDGE ADVOCATE:  No report 

 

JR. PAST COMMANDANT:  No report   

 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR:  Ray Sturm reported he would like to have all articles turned in as soon as 

possible.  

 

COLOR GUARD:  Nothing until November.  

 

YOUNG MARINES:  Commander Ray Sturm reported they have a lot on their schedule. Colors for 

VFW fall fest. Young Marine of the Year Board October 8th. YM Birthday Ball October 16th. Drug 

Demand Reduction Run at the Marine Corps Museum in Quantico October 22nd followed by colors for 

the Fisher House fund raiser. October 29th community service at local food bank. October 30th, Color 

Guard Commander Woody Bowman to assist with color guard stuff during their Halloween party and 

Woody is required to be in costume.  

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  No unfinished business was discussed.   

 

NEW BUSINESS:  None   

 

GOOD OF THE LEAGUE:  Master Sergeant Shafi McCants, Sr Marine Instructor with the Northeast 

High School Marine Corps Junior ROTC attended the meeting to discuss our two organizations working 

together and establishing liaison between each other.  New member Shayne Jarosz offered to supply a 

flag flown over Iwo Jima along with other item to use as a fund raiser for the detachment. Ray Sturm 

notified everyone that we have been invited to the MCSB Marine Corps Ball on November 4th at Live 

Casino. Anyone interested in tickets are asked to contact Ray Sturm. 2018 Associate of the Year, Chris 

Stevens was presented with the newly minted Associate of the Year Medallion. 

 

CLOSING CEREMONIES:  Sgt. at Arms Jim Galvin closed the meeting IAW MCL rituals.  The next 

meeting will be held on October 24, 2022.   

 
Respectfully submitted, 

Joseph Wright, Jr. Vice Commandant/Paymaster 

Marine Corps League - A. A. County Detachment 1049 


